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ESTABLISHMENT OF INVESTMENT COMMITTEE

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Safety Godown Company, Limited (the “Company”) announces 
that with effect from 9 February 2021, an investment committee (the “Committee”) was established for 
the purpose of assisting the Board in overseeing the Company’s processes and procedures for investing 
surplus funds in financial assets and acquisitions or disposition of investment properties. The members 
of the Committee comprise Mr. LU Wing Yee, Wayne, the executive director of the Company, and Ms. 
OEN Li Lin, an independent non-executive director of the Company.
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